
 
 

11 December 2018 

Recycling Collection 
 

14 December 2018 

Industrial Land Expressions of 
Interest Close 

 

18 December 2018 

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
3:00pm in Council Chambers 

Cr Tony Sachse  

President 
P: 9685 1257 

crsachse@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Nick Gillett 
Deputy President 

P: 9686 2007 

crgillett@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Stuart Faulkner  
P: 9686 1050 

crfaulkner@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Leeanne Gobbart 

P: 9684 8042 
crgobbart@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

 

Cr Rachel Kirby 
P: 9686 1160 

crkirby@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Stuart Putt 

P: 9686 2078 
crputt@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Ian Sanders 
P: 9685 1213 

crsanders@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

3 December 2018 

POSITION VACANT 

Customer Service Officer 
 

 A fantastic opportunity currently exists for an enthusiastic and 

conscientious person to join our administrative team in the role of 

Customer Service Officer.   The position offered is a permanent full 

time position, although part time hours will be considered for the 

right applicant.  

The successful applicant will be reliable and have an excellent 

telephone manner. Most importantly, they will have a real desire to 

provide excellent service to our customers. Computer literacy is 

essential and good knowledge of the Microsoft Office suite is 

expected.  

 

Please contact Nadine on 08 9685 1202 or 

admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au to obtain the position description 

and selection criteria.  Applications including two recent 

employment referees, addressed to the Chief Executive Officer 

and marked Private and Confidential must be received before 

4.00pm on Friday 14 December 2018.    

 

They may be emailed to 

admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au, 

delivered to our office or arrive by 

post.  

 

John Nuttall  

Chief Executive Officer 

PO Box 20 

BENCUBBIN  WA  6477 



 

PUBLIC COMMENT INVITED 

At the Ordinary Meeting held on 20 November, Council resolved to invite public comment and 

feedback regarding the current location of the 50km speed zone signs on the entrances to Bencubbin 

town site on Bencubbin-Kellerberrin Road and Beacon-Bencubbin Road. 
 

There has been a suggestion made that the 50km speed zones are moved closer to town at both 

locations – see  maps over the page for information. 

 

If the zones were moved they would then be closer to the caravan park entrance (Bencubbin-

Kellerberrin Road) and the school (Beacon-Bencubbin Road). 

 

Please provide any comment or feedback regarding the suggestion to move the 50km speed zone on 

either or both of these roads by 2pm Friday 21 December 2018. Feedback can be provided in the 

following ways: 

 

By Post:  Chief Executive Officer 

 PO Box 20 

 Bencubbin 6477 

 

By Hand:  Chief Executive Officer 

   80 Monger Street 

   Bencubbin  

 

By Email:  ceo@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

 

Please Note: A decision to move a speed zone lies with Main Roads WA. This consultation will 

be used by Council to determine if a request should be made to Main Roads to consider a 

change 

 

AQUATIC FACILITY FEE REIMBURSEMENT SCHEME  

Once again the Shire will be running the aquatic facility 

reimbursement scheme this summer.  As per last year, the 

Shire will reimburse Mt Marshall residents entry fees paid to 

aquatic facilities in either Koorda, Trayning and Mukinbudin.  

This includes one off entry as well as season passes.   
 

You will need to present your receipts and banking details at 

the Shire office  before 30 June 2019 to be eligible for the 

refund. 
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BEACON INDUSTRIAL LAND 

The Shire has been in discussions over the last few months with Landcorp regarding the possibility of 

the development and release of industrial land in Beacon. 
 

Whilst Landcorp have not provided any guarantee that they would be able to financially commit to 

undertaking any development of industrial land in Beacon, they are wanting to gauge current interest.  

In order to do so they require confirmation by individual businesses that they have a firm interest in 

occupying newly developed industrial land. 
 

In order to confirm interest the following questions must be answered: 

 Name of business 

 Type of business to be conducted on new land 

 Size of land required 

 What the business is willing to pay to purchase the developed land 
 

Landcorp have asked the Shire to prepare a register of interest. Accordingly if your business has an 

interest please confirm in writing by answering all of the above questions.  

 

The response can be sent hard copy to: 

Chief Executive Officer 

Shire of Mt Marshall 

PO Box 20 

Bencubbin WA 6477 

 

Or by email: 

ceo@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

 

Responses should be received by 4pm Friday 14 December 2018. 

 

RUBBISH SERVICES OVER CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR 2018/19 

We have been advised by Avon Waste that there will be disruption to the 

rubbish service over the Christmas and New Year period.  

 

GENERAL WASTE will be collected on Sunday 23rd December and 

RECYCLING will be collected on Monday 24 December. 

Rubbish services will resume as normal during the New Year week 

mailto:ceo@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au


 

OFFICE CLOSURE - 14 December 2018 

 

Please be advised that the Shire office will be closing early   

on the afternoon of Friday 14 December.  The office will close 

at 3.00pm and reopen for business as normal on Monday  17 

December at 9am.  This is due to staff attending the Shire’s  

Christmas function.  Our  apologies for any inconvenience 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SHIRE OFFICE CHRISTMAS & NEW YEARS OPENING HOURS 

The Shire Office will be closing over the Christmas and New Years 

Period. Please see details below:  

 

Friday 21 December  9.00 – 4.00 

 

Monday 24 December CLOSED 

Tuesday 25 December  CLOSED 

Wednesday 26 December CLOSED 

Thursday 27 December CLOSED 

Friday 28 December  CLOSED 

 

Monday 31 January   CLOSED 

Tuesday 1 January  CLOSED 

Wednesday 2 January 9.00—4.00 

 

Emergency contact numbers during this 

period are: 

John Nuttall -  0427 851 202 


